
CALL FOR ABSTRACTS! 
Ottawa–Carleton Student Northern Research Symposium 

The OCSNRS is an annual, one-day event that allows students from Carleton University and the 
University of Ottawa to present their northern research projects. Research from all fields are 
welcome, including social, physical and life sciences and the humanities. It is an excellent way to 
practice presenting and gain valuable feedback from your peers! 
Abstracts are welcome in French or English. Presentations may range from project proposals to 
publication-ready results. Northern research eligibility is defined using the same criteria as the 
Northern Scientific Training Program.

Where: Carleton University, Dunton Tower 2017
When: March 10th, 2017

Submit abstracts to NickBrown@cmail.carleton.ca by Friday, February 3rd, 2017
For more information visit http://carleton.ca/northernresearch/ocsnrs/

Submitted abstracts must include:
1)  The names of all authors with the presenting author and institutional affiliation indicated
2)  The student’s department, program type (BA, BSc, MA, MSc, PhD, etc), and supervisor’s name
3)  The presentation title
4)  Preference for an oral or poster presentation
5)  An abstract of maximum 250 words, which should include a brief introduction of your topic, research objectives, approach/methods and 

key findings 
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